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 Passing the Baton in Less Than a Month. 

Joshua 1:9
9 Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. Do not 
be frightened, and do not be dismayed, for the Lord your God is with 
you wherever you go.” 

How did Joshua feel as he took over leadership from Moses? I think 
about that often since I am replacing our founding director in less 
than a month. Tim Prewitt has faithfully served for over 40 years. 
Now, it is my privilege to serve our missionaries in ten countries and 
lead us forward. 

Please be praying for a smooth transition. As you know, changes in 
leadership often brings forth resistance and or conflict! 

What is on the horizon? 
Have you ever seen the cartoon with three frogs in the desert with 
shovels saying, “Let's put our pond here”? They had a big vision! 

Well, 
Can you see World Reach expanding into closed countries to reach 
unreached people with the Gospel?
Can you see us launch a new creative Bible Institute that is not 
based on the traditional lecture? 
Can you envision training nationals as missionaries sent to other 
countries, especially in the 10/40 window? 

I can see this happening if you will partner with us in prayer and 
giving. We are very thankful for all of you who have supported World 
Reach financially and have prayed - some of you since 1993!

We are constructing a new pastoral and missionary training center in 
Muthetheni, Kenya. Also under construction is an office and 
recording studio in Honduras that will help us train pastors and 
missionaries.

William Carey, the father of the modern missionary movement, said 
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Are you on our email list? 

Prefer digital letter? 


Please sign up today!

If you would like to partner 
with a one-time gift or 
recurring monthly gifts to 
provide the support we must 
raise for the mission of World 
Reach, here is more 
information on how to do so:


To donate online, go to world-
reach.org/donate to give once 
or set up a monthly gift via 
credit card.  We also offer the 
option to give monthly via an 
Electronic Funds Transfer 
from your bank account.  
This is our preferred method 
because you will incur no third 
party processing fee, and the 
transfer can be set up by going 
to world-reach.org/donate and 
clicking on “EFT Giving” at 
the top of the page.
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he would go to India in 1792, if his supporters would hold the ropes; in other words, support him and 
pray for him. I am counting on your help too. Please hold tight to the rope. 

For the Gospel, 
Bobby and Lolly

If you would prefer to receive this letter digitally only, then please 
confirm this via email and include your name with the email address. I 
will reduce the regular mail letter to twice a year.  

Please send your preference to bwilson@world-reach.org
Thank you to those who have responded. 
Due to the cost of mailing, I would like to transition to digital communication. 
Follow World Reach on Facebook and Instagram!

On the left our Meru team.  On the right, training Kenya Pastors.


The young girl on the lower left was a patient at our Muthentheni, Kenya 
Medical clinic. She was hit by a car. Our patients receive medical care, the 
gospel, and prayer. Over 1500 have heard the gospel this year. 
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